
Gardens Report – May 25 

 
 
 
A meeting with David, our gardener, is scheduled for Thursday 15 May, when we shall –  

review the garden sites; 
assess the success/failure of planting over the last 2 years; 
look to supplement where necessary. 

 
Ocean Drive is looking lush, but some of the anticipated Spring colour has not been evident. 
 
Langbury Lane remains neat albeit still needing work. 
 
The Grove is now not as ‘stark’ as a few years ago.  Possibly a few more plants between the rockery 
would continue the trend. 
 
Highdown Way is due a tidy-up.  I shall undertake this within the next 2 weeks. 
 
Barbary/Clover Lane is in need weeding again.  A plan for planting in the centre is to be addressed. 
 
 
Several other items require remedial work.  Costings are to be obtained and presented to the 
committee at the next meeting. 
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Gardens Manager 
gardens@frsa.uk 


